
 
 

29th Jan 2021 

Notice 

The Department of Psychology, is organising an online movie 

screening of “A beautiful Mind” on 2nd Feb 2021 from 12:00 pm to 

2:00 pm for TYBA students of Psychology. The meeting will be 

organized on Microsoft teams Platform.  

Attendance is compulsory. 

 

 

 

Ms. Shivani Chande      Ms. Neha Dalal 

Assistant Professor          Sr. Person, Dept. Of Psychology 

        

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                         
 



 

 


